
Three weeks of intensive workshop for our NIOS students at Gashar Science Center. 
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Annual Report: Gashar Science Center's Intensive Workshop Program 

 

We successfully ran a three-week intensive session at Gashar Science Center for NIOS students. This curriculum 

covered a wide range of courses, including science and technology, psychology, social science, data entry, home 

science, and business. Its goal was to give students in-depth knowledge and useful skills. Students followed a 

demanding 6-hour schedule every day, participating fully in the curriculum and reaping the benefits of an orderly 

learning environment.  

 

The goal of the workshop was to improve students' comprehension both theoretically and practically, and we are happy 

to report that there were notable improvements. Our committed faculty members were instrumental in providing 

excellent training and creating a stimulating learning environment. Their dedication and knowledge were essential to 

the program's success. We sincerely thank the students for their enthusiastic and ongoing participation, which was 

essential to this initiative's success. Throughout the entire workshop, their active participation and enthusiasm to learn 

were genuinely admirable. 

 

We also thank the Gashar School for providing a great location and the tools needed to run the sessions effectively. 

The program ran smoothly in large part because of the center's encouraging atmosphere. 

 

We also thank the numerous supporting departments for their time and resources in helping with various areas of the 

training. Your cooperation and encouragement were crucial to the program's overall success. 

 

We can't wait to extend these kinds of programs and keep giving scholarships in the future. We think that these kinds 

of programs are crucial for giving students the chance to learn intensively and develop their skills. We hope that by 

funding these initiatives, we will assist our students' academic and personal development while also serving the larger 

community. 

 

In summary, the Gashar Science Center intensive workshop has been an incredible success because of the combined 

efforts of all those engaged. In the future, we hope to build on this accomplishment and keep giving our students 

worthwhile educational experiences. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


